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Don & Lisa Thatcher thatchers1@gmail.com

Dear Friends,

| wanted to send out a note of update concerning the vote last Friday to change two
portions of the Irish constitution that | had mentioned for prayer in my last prayer letter. It
was concerning the removal of family to a very broad and nebulous term “durable
relationship” and also to remove the only reference to woman. Liberal politics has gained
huge strides in Ireland particularly in the last 10 years. We were hoping and praying that
these two far reaching issues would be defeated and the constitution left unaltered. Well, |
am thrilled to report that both issues received and very loud NO. Almost 70% voted to
defeat the governments proposals. Thank you for praying with us on those issues.

Please be VERY much in prayer concerning the looming hate speech legislation which be
extremely detrimental for Biblical Christianity. This proposed law might also come with a
retroactive clause. This is certainly an attack on free speech and debate from the woke
liberal agenda. Also, if you are not aware, there is a very similar and far-reaching hate
speech proposal working its way through Canadian parliament as well. PLESAE pray with
us and ask the Lord to intervene in these issues as well.

May the Lord find us faithful,
Don Thatcher
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